
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JUNE 20, 2005 

STOP SIGNS IN THE VICINITY OF ST. ANDREW’S SCHOOL 

Recommendation 

Councillor Tony Carella recommends that appropriate staff conduct studies to determine the 
appropriateness of iinstalling stop signs at the following intersections in the general vicinity of St. 
Andrew’s Cathjolic School: Castillian Drive & Sonoma Boulevard, Century Grove & Montebello 
Avenue, Amelynn Crescent & Montebello Avenue and Royal Pine Drive & Forest Fountain Drive. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
Nil. 

Purpose 

To ensure the safety of residents---particularly school age children----in the area. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The residents of the area have submitted a petition signed by approximately one hundred 
individuals who live in the vicinity of the school, requesting stop signs at the noted locations. It is 
therefore appropriate that staff investigate whether such signs are warranted at this time. 

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 

This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

A traffic study is a reasonable request given the concerns of so many residents of the area 

Attachments 

Petition 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Tony Carella 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Tony Carella 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PETITION 
 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.: 61 
   

Item Name: STOP SIGNS IN THE VICINITY OF ST. ANDREW’S SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated: -- 
 
No. of Signatures: 100 
 
Submitted by:  Residents of Forest Fountain Drive 

 
  
 
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 

City of Vaughan, Clerk’s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 

 
 


